
 

Funded intern programme offered

A funded six-month intern programme has been announced as a CSI initiative by the Services SETA in partnership with
Key Recruitment Group. It allows graduates the opportunity to gain valuable practical experience within a professional
business environment, while offering the employer a R2500 monthly contribution towards salary and adding towards the
skills development portion of the BBBEE Scorecard. There is no placement fee payable if employers choose to retain the
intern on completion of the contract and no recruitment cost. The programme begins 1 November 2010. Contact Lindsay
Gibson, at az.oc.enozdarg@yasdnil  for more information.
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